

EUROPEAN COMMISSION DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR MARITIME AFFAIRS AND FISHERIES

POLICY DEVELOPMENT AND CO-ORDINATION

Brussels, 1 9 NOV. 2015 MARE/A2 52 11 302

Mr Giampaolo Buonfiglio Chairperson Mediterranean AC Via Nazionale 243 Scala A interno 3 I - 00184 Rome ITALY



Dear Giampaolo,

I am pleased to inform you that as of the next financial year of the Mediterranean Advisory Council starting on the 1 January 2016, the maximum amount that may be available for the annual contribution of the Commission to your operational costs, will be increased to 300,000 euros.

Yours sincerely,

Ernesto PENAS LADO Director

CC.: Ms. Rosa Caggiano, MEDAC Executive Secretary.